
2018 Annual Paper Development Workshop 
 in Conjunction with University of Johannesburg at Riara University, Nairobi

22-23 May, 2018
The Riara University was born out of a sincere desire to provide a holistic approach in higher education. It 

is a logical continuation of our commitment, dating back to 1974, to ensure education and development 

of the whole child, learner and person. Ours is a concept that goes beyond the classroom, syllabus-based 

learning and reaches out to provide stimulation and motivation for self-development and capacity for life-

long education. 

University of Johannesburg (UJ) was established in 2005 as an international University of choice anchored 

in Africa routes, multicultural and well prepared for its role in actualising the continents development 

agenda. UJ is diverse, inclusive, transformative with a student population of over 50,000 out of 3,000 are 

international students from 80 countries making it one of the largest from 26 public universities in South 

Africa. UJ strongly believes in imagination, conversation, regeneration and ethical foundation, it is with 

this in kind that UJ and RU have dedicated a two day Paper Development Workshop (PDW) on 22 and 23 

May, 2018 at Riara University.

  

Deadline For Nomination of Attendees:  April, 30th 2018

The Workshop Leaders: 

1.	 Prof Christelle Auriacombe | Director, School of Public Management, Governance and Public 

Policy|College of Business and Economics|University of Johannesburg

2.	 Professor Shikha – Vyas- Doorgapersad| School of Public Management, Governance and Public 

Policy | University of Johannesburg| South Africa

3.	 Prof Gerrit van der Waldt | North West University|South Africa

4.	 Professor Mary Kinoti |Associate Dean | Graduate Business Studies| University of Nairobi| Kenya

5.	 Professor Eileen Kwesiga, Ph.D.| School of Management| Bryant University, USA & Founding 

Program, Chair for Africa Academy of Management (AFAM)

This is great opportunity to publish articles on public management, governance or on public administration 

with either African Journal of Public Affairs or Administratio Publica (Association of southern African 

Schools and Departments of Public Administration – ASSADPAM) some of the leading Journals in Africa. 

The deadline for submitting the draft articles is end of April, 2018.  

If interested, kindly register with Ann Mburu (amburu@riarauniversity.ac.ke) to fully participate in the 

PDW, before end of April, 2018. You must be having a working paper preferably on public administration 

or Management or closely related. Attendance is free, but you cater for travel and meals.


